Zoning Inspector

~ “Srom: Brabant, Lance <Lance.Brabant@mrbgroup.com>
sent: Thursday, November 03, 2016 2:32 PM
To: Director of Development
Cc: 'Eric Cooper"; 'Chris Jensen’; 'Chris Nadler'; 'Tom Schwartz'
Subject: RE: revised plans

A 2” RPZ/ backflow preventer.

Lance Brabant, CPESC
Senior Planning Associate

MRB | group

From: Director of Development [mailto:dod @townofcanandaigua.org]

Sent: Thursday, November 03, 2016 2:29 PM

To: infostellasflorist@gmail.com

Cc: Brabant, Lance <Lance.Brabant@mrbgroup.com>; 'Eric Cooper' <ecooper@townofcanandaigua.org>; 'Chris Jensen'
<cjensen@townofcanandaigua.org>; 'Chris Nadler' <cnadler@reevebrownlaw.com>; ‘Tom Schwartz'
<mschward@rochester.rr.com>

Subject: revised plans

“arah,

Just to follow up from our conversation last week. | spoke with Dave Geneco this morning, and reminded him that we
need updated plans today in order to appear on the Nov 9% PB agenda for your request for a revision.

We need revised site plans, that have been property reviewed by Dave DeGear (2 inch water main ?), along with the
revised exterior renderings from Dave Hanolon, and we will need updated architectural plans that show the updated
material rather than board and batton.

If we do not receive these plans today, the next Planning Board meeting is November 29",

Doug Finch, Director of Development
Town of Canandaigua

5440 Route 5 & 20 West
Canandaigua, NY 14424

P: (585)394-1120 x2234

F: (585)394-9476



